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K-99 bridge project moving to Phase 2 
 

The Kansas Department of Transportation plans to begin Phase 2 of its bridge replacement 

project on K-99 in Wabaunsee County this week. The structure is approximately 2 miles 
south of Eskridge. 

 
By the end of this week, traffic will begin utilizing the shoofly detour through the project 

area while the new bridge is constructed and other project work is completed.  
 
Signing, barricades, cones and temporary pavement marking will be used to direct traffic 

through the area. The work zone will have a reduced speed limit of 35 mph.   
 

This configuration is expected to be in place until May 2025, conditions permitting.  
 

King Construction, of Hesston, is the prime contractor on the $3 million project.  
 
KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a highway work zone. To stay aware of highway construction projects 
across Kansas, go to www.KanDrive.gov or call 5-1-1. 
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### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information 
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison 

St., 2nd Fl. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711.  
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/NEKansasKDOT/
https://x.com/NEKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/kdot
https://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

